Zone 1 South Chair Report
Tuesday, January 14, 2020


1. Happy New Year!
2. We ran a very successful Zone JO minus meet in December
3. Pacific Swimming has re-submitted the new bylaws to USA Swimming with necessary updates for approval
4. We have a new club in our zone. Welcome to Coach Chris and the Goose Monkeys!
5. Mike Greymont will be presenting a new proposal for a scholarship from Zone 1 South in George Cleveland’s name ($500 for 1 boy & girl)
6. Mike Davis will be submitting a proposal to PacSwim for an award in the name of Anneliese Eggert
7. SCSC will be hosting the 53rd annual International Invitational on June 4-7. Look for more info soon!
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